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                                                Join us for a Day of Culture & Language                                                                     

                                         

 

Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to inform you that the Departments of Hindi and Urdu will be celebrating Iqbal Day 

and Hindi Divas on Saturday, 9th November. This celebration will take place alongside our Science 

Exhibition, creating a unique event filled with learning, culture, and discovery. 

Event Details: 

 Date: Saturday, 9th November 

 Time: 9:30 AM - 1:00 PM 

 Venue: School Auditorium 

We warmly invite you to join us for this memorable occasion to support and encourage the hard work 

of our students. Your presence will add joy and motivation of the day, and we look forward to your 

active participation. 

Best regards,                                                                                                                                                                        

Dr. Saifudheen P. Hamsa 
Principal 


